

February 24, 2025

Ariane Webb Guilford County Board of Commissioners 301 West Market Street Greensboro, NC 27401

Dear Ms. Webb:

In official action at their February 18, 2025, meeting, the Town Council of the Town of Jamestown unanimously voted to recommend the reappointment of Robert Coon to serve as an ETJ Member on the Planning Board. If the Guilford County Board of Commissioners approve his reappointment, his new term will expire in February 2030.

Please notify me of the Board of Commissioners' decision regarding Mr. Coon's reappointment. Feel free to reach out to me if you need any additional information at kweiner@jamestown-nc.gov.

Sincerely,

Katie M. Weiner, MPA, CMC

Assistant Town Manager/Town Clerk

Kati M. Weiner